JULY 2007
= NEWSLETTER

From GSQMRC President Wayne Wilson

IWALL TOWNSHIP SPEEDWAY))

Dear Garden State Members:

This month we have a few special things going on at our club. July 1% isour Red, White, and Blue
race. (non-pointsrace) Thisevent isalwaysfun towatch, asour driverscheer for their team
members. It'stheone day our races become ateam sport!

We have onetrophy race scheduled for thismonth, July 8" (Heavy 160).

Camping on the Track! Thissleepover isscheduled for Friday, July 13". The cost is $5 per child.
Please be suretoregister on timeif you plan to attend.

“Christmasin July” will be celebrated on July 15". Each member isrequired to donate a gift for the
raffletable, or $10 to Anna Krum by July 8", and she will shop for you.

Our track will be closed for the Eastern Grands on July 22" and July 29". Good luck to all our
driverswho will attend the Grands! | know you will all do a great job representing our club.

Our Annual Promotional Day is scheduled for Sunday, July 22, 2007. Remember, Promotional Day is
the perfect timefor potential driversto "test drive" your carsthat you havefor sale, just in time for
our next novice school. I n addition to having plenty of carson hand to fit children of all sizes, help is
needed too. We need help with registration and sign-ins, fitting children into the cars, track walk-
through instruction, flaggers, " on-track” help, announcing and photography. If you would like to
volunteer your carsand help please contact Kim Page as soon as possible.

Please mark your calendarsfor our next meeting,
Thursday, July 19th, 7:30 pm at the Knights of Columbusin Neptune, NJ.

A few friendly reminders:

Y ou must be a QMA member and have awristband to be in the hot chute and pit area

If you are car #1, #2, #3, or #4, you are required to corner or find avolunteer to corner for you

Everyone must judge. If you cannot make your assigned time, you need to find someone to judge for you

Thank you,
Seeyou at the track!



